
AG7.iii - Cubert Parish Neighbourhood Development Plan

To whom it may concern

 For some considerable time, a group of local parishioners in conjunction 
with the Parish Council, have been developing a Neighbourhood 
Development Plan (NDP), for Cubert Parish.

The process of composition has been undertaken with due diligence and in 
line with both national and local guidelines.

We are now in a position to submit the draft NDP document for 
consideration and consultation in accordance with Regulation 14.

The consultation period will run from Monday 9th September 2024 until 
Monday 28th October 2024.

During this period, a public event will be held at which hard copy 
documents will be available for review.

The NDP document together with an associated Deign Guide and Local 
Landscape Character Assessment is published on the Cubert NDP website 
https://www.cubertndp.co.uk/.

Could you please submit any comments you may have either to myself at 
the email address shown below, via the Cubert website to 
info@cubertndp.co.uk or to the Cubert Parish Council 
cubertpc@btinternet.com. 

Thank you in anticipation.

Michael Crisp

Chair, Cubert NDP SG
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